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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 12, 2014 

City Finance and Tax Department Undergoing Renovations 
MURFREESBORO, Tenn. – The City of Murfreesboro Finance and Tax Department located 
on the first floor of Murfreesboro City Hall, 111 West Vine St., is undergoing renovations and 
has temporarily relocated to the second floor in room 218 until September 2014. 
 
Renovations to the area begin June 16 and will include adding additional office space, 
addressing security needs, and moving the desks of the tax clerks to the current counter area 
to alleviate them from standing for most of the day during the busiest seasons. When 
completed, this renovation project will provide better customer service. 
 
“We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause the public,” said Finance Director Melissa 
Wright. “But when this project is completed we will be able to use our work space more 
efficiently to better service the public and provide for future growth needs.”  
 
The services of this department encompass city property taxes, business licenses, beer and 
liquor permits, rover ticket book sales, accounts payable, finance, and records of the City 
Council meetings. 
 
Please contact the Finance and Tax Department at 615-893-5210 for more information. 
 
 

(###) 

mailto:abozeman@murfreesborotn.gov
http://www.murfreesborotn.gov/index.aspx?NID=136
http://www.murfreesborotn.gov/index.aspx?NID=133
http://www.murfreesborotn.gov/index.aspx?NID=132
http://www.murfreesborotn.gov/index.aspx?NID=132

